
April 10, 1991

Arch Creek Trust
1855 N.E. 135th Street
North Miami, Florida 33181

Dear Friends:

You were really very kind and thoughtful to send such
a lovely card and bookmark. I am glad to hear from all
of you.

Joan and I arrived in Miami on Friday, April 5th.
The really good progress and improvement that I made in
Washington happily continue here. We will remain in
Miami for the next few weeks for further physical therapy
before returning to Washington.

With all warm regards and appreciation, I am

Sincerely,

WILLIAM LEHMAN
Member of Congress
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